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Superintendent Sean Bulson Recognized as a  

National Family Engagement Changemaker 
  

Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) is proud to announce that Superintendent Dr. Sean 

Bulson is being recognized as a Family Engagement Changemaker by The School 

Superintendents Association (AASA), in partnership with the National PTA. Dr. Bulson is one of 

only three superintendents nationwide selected for this prestigious recognition, which honors 

leaders who have demonstrated a strong commitment to integrating family engagement into 

district-wide strategies to support student success.  

Dr. Bulson was nominated by Board of Education of Harford County President Aaron Poynton, 

with additional support from Board Member Wade Sewell, for his leadership in making family 

engagement a priority across HCPS. This recognition reflects the continued efforts of Harford 

County Public Schools as we work to build meaningful relationships between schools, families, 

and the broader community. This work aligns with the Board of Education’s Strategic Goal Two, 

which emphasizes the importance of collaboration and communication to enhance student 

outcomes.  

“This recognition is a testament to the incredible work happening across our district to strengthen 

family engagement,” said Dr. Bulson. “When families and schools work together, students 

benefit in every way. I am honored to be recognized alongside other leaders who are committed 

to this essential work and look forward to continuing to build strong partnerships with our 

families.”  

Dr. Bulson and his fellow honorees will be recognized at the AASA National Conference on 

Education in March.   
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